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Tusayan Ranger District Office To Offer Limited Services  
During Thanksgiving Week  

 
TUSAYAN, Ariz. – The Tusayan Ranger District office of the Kaibab National Forest will offer 

limited services during the week of Thanksgiving. 
 
The Tusayan office, which is located at 176 Lincoln Log Loop in Tusayan, will follow the 

following schedule: 
 

• Monday, Nov. 19 – Office open from 8 a.m. to noon and 1 to 4:30 p.m.  Permits and 
maps will only be available to be purchased from 9:30 a.m. to noon and 1 to 3 p.m. 

• Tuesday, Nov. 20 – Office open from 8 a.m. to noon and 1 to 4:30 p.m.  Permits and 
maps will only be available to be purchased from 9:30 a.m. to noon and 1 to 3 p.m. 

• Wednesday, Nov. 21 – Office open from 8 a.m. to noon and 1 to 4:30 p.m.  No permit or 
map sales will be available.  

• Thursday, Nov. 22 – Closed. 
• Friday, Nov. 23 – Office open from 8 a.m. to noon and 1 to 4:30 p.m.  No permit or map 

sales will be available.  
• Monday, Nov. 26 – Office open from 8 a.m. to noon and 1 to 4:30 p.m.  Permits and 

maps will only be available to be purchased from 9:30 a.m. to noon and 1 to 3 p.m. 
 
For additional information, please contact the Tusayan Ranger District office at (928) 638-2443. 
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